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Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 11:17 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (June 13th, 2025)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 

Chief's Message 

Due to visiting roll calls, the Chief's Message is taking a 
pause.  

Be well and stay safe!  
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Community Outreach: Richmond Beach 
Strawberry Festival & Firearm Safety 
with Scouts 

 

The Shoreline Police participated in this year's 
Strawberry Festival this past weekend, and WOW—
what a great turnout and fun experience. Deputy Lacy, 
Detective Monserud, and I were there to interact with 
the community and met some awesome families and 
kids. Captain Woodruff and Chief Collins were also able 
to attend, and by all accounts, had a good day! We 
brought two patrol cars and the Zero Bikes for kids to 
experience, and we gave away a ton of cool new 
Shoreline PD swag. An honorable mention goes to 
Explorers Liam MacDonald and Alan Carlson, who 
made their first adventure as Shoreline Police Explorers a memorable one! 
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On Monday, June 9th, Detective Durrant and I visited Boy Scout Troop 309. The 
Scouts are working toward their firearms badges and gave us the opportunity to talk 
about firearm safety. About 20 Scouts, troop leaders, and several parents 
participated in an hour and a half of firearm safety instructions. Basic safety rules 
and protocols were the primary topics, but the Scouts also interacted with different 
types of firearms and learn how to identify them. They are hoping to earn their Rifle 
and Shotgun badges this summer. 

- Detective TF Velie 

Kenmore Officers Connect & Engage at 
Fire Safety Fair and School Carnival 

 

Pictured (L to R): Kenmore Officers Ezell, Wren, and Boyer 

Officers Ezell and Wren took part in the Shoreline Fire Safety Fair and Pancake 
Breakfast on Saturday, June 7, held at Kenmore Fire Station #51. They handed out 
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swag and mingled with community members during the event, which featured a 
kids’ challenge course, tours of the fire engine and rescue vehicles, and firefighter 
demonstrations—including vehicle extraction, hose operation, and CPR. 

On Tuesday evening, June 10, Officer Boyer represented the Kenmore Police 
Department at Arrowhead Elementary's 25th Annual PTA Carnival, an end-of-year 
celebration with games, activities, food trucks, and much more.   

"Thank you to all of the Officers for their willingness to help with these 
events and engage with the community!" 

- Chief Brandon Moen 

 
 

 
   

 




